THE GARDEN CLUB OF RICHFIELD SPRINGS
is participating in the

Mohawk Valley Gives Fundralser
on September 19th

We are hoping that you will assist us in keeping the
mission of our Garden Club a reality with your
support through a “Day of Giving” on the 19th.

With our hard work on the village gardens and plans
to continue to maintain our beautification efforts,
we need your support. ~Thank You!!




